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Senate Passes House Bill 446

Concord, NH - Senator Ward released the following statement on the
passage of House Bill 446, relative to education opportunities of special
needs children:

"Education options for special needs children are crucial as they provide tailored
approaches, support systems, and a path to develop their unique abilities, achieve their
full potential, and lead fulfilling lives," stated Senator Ward.

"House Bill 446 clarifies the obligations of a scholarship organization under our
Education Freedom Account program. This bill strengthens the protection and advocacy
for students with disabilities, promoting inclusive education and equal opportunities for
all."
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